
Welcome to a new and exciting school year at Hopewell Elementary School! My name is Miss Cohen 
and I am thrilled to be your student’s Kindergarten teacher this year. I am looking forward to a year  
filled with learning, growth, and new experiences!  

This is my first full year teaching at HES and I couldn't be happier. It is a dream to be a part of the  
Kindergarten Team this year! I've loved every second of being a part of this community and cannot 
wait to connect and watch your children soar #TheHopewellWay. 

Kindergarten is such an exciting and special place to be. There is nothing more important to me  
than preparing my students to excel both in and out of the classroom. I treasure each moment  
with them, and seeing them grow and shine means the world to me. Learning never stops, and  
neither does my love and appreciation for my students. We will have such a fun year and create  
amazing memories! 

If you have any questions or just want to say “Hello!”, you can reach me 
at hannahcohen@hvrsd.org 

I look forward to seeing everyone so soon! 

All the best, 
Miss Cohen 


